May 16 2023

Catie Magil

Director of Pupil Personnel

Dear Catie,

| am currently a Teacher Assistant at the High School. | am submitting my intent to
retire as of June 30 2023. | plan to continue to utilize the same health insurance plan offered by
the school. It really has been a pleasure to work with everyone here in Scotia.

Sincerely,

daeler Ofug—




